
Tillamook County Community Advisory Council     
Wednesday, August 12, 2020, 3:00 -4:30 pm 

 

AGENDA ITEMS: 

Meeting called to order at 3:10pm by Chair.  Did introductions and approved minutes and agenda. 

 

NOHA: The Holden Creek Project will have 60 pet-friendly townhomes with outdoor spaces and appliances.  

Ground broke in June and completion is expected in March or April of 2021.  This is a partnership with CARE 

and TFCC; five units are for people with severe and persistent mental illness.  NOHA is providing unlimited 

extensions on housing vouchers due to COVID.  The Clatsop County housing project in has been funded. 

 

IA update: Joell provided links to websites and a COVID updates.  OHA is revising guidance on face shields as 

we learn more: they are great in addition to a mask, but not enough alone to prevent disease spread.   

 

CWIF: We have one applicant in Tillamook County; in September the CAC will review the recommendations. 

New business/Announcements:   Welcome to new member voted in today!  The Health Department’s COVID 

info line: (503-842-3940) and a FAQ page on their Facebook page. 

Meeting ended at 4:40pm.  Next meeting is September 9, 2020 from 3-4:30pm  

  
  

 

 


